Sasha Linker

From: Dan Bosch

Sent: Sunday, October 06, 2019 2:28 PM
To: CommAsst

Subject: FPPC Case # 15/003

Ref: FPPC Case # 15/003 (Oct18 mtg)

My understanding of this case is limited to a recent Shelley article in the OC Register, however that article makes a
pretty solid case that FPPC assessment of fines are arbitrary and punitive against individuals that could contribute good
judgement to the political process in California.

It appears to me that there are enough bad actors in our system to keep your organization occupied. If you have enough
staff to single out the folks mentioned in the Register article (Shelley, Lopez, Schnur . .. ) then you are overstaffed or you
are misguided. Please redirect your organization to discourage the cheats and support the people that want to bring
good judgement to our government.

Focus on the cheats and give breaks to people trying to do good for our government.

Dan G. Bosch
(simple conservative California tax payer)





